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Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 584
Walnut Creek, California 94597

Our letter agreement dated March 14, 1969 should be corrected to
read as follows:

Company intends to transfer all gas transmission and distribution
classifications presently headquartered at Soledad to King City, effective
April 1, 1969. We propose to transfer the present incumbents, Mr. Enos A.
Escher, Light Crew Foreman, and Mr. Efren G. Gallardo, Helper, to King City
pursuant to the provisions of Section 205.19 of the current Physical Labor
Agreement. These employees will retain their rights under Subsection 206.9(a)
to return to Soledad should a gas headquarters be re-established at that
location.

This proposal has been discussed with Mr. Mark Cook, Union Business
Representative.

If you are in accord with the foregoing proposal and agree thereto,
please so indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of
this letter to Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as
of the date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO

By {~L7: M.u&&#
Bus~ ess Manager ~


